Dear Nick Baxter,
| am writing to support application 2018/1397/P for Blustons at 213-215 Kentish Town Road NW5.

This shop is much loved locally, has stood empty for a long time, and has an awkward shape if the
essential listed features are to be preserved. | think this application is respectful of those features,
and maintains many of the elements which have historic links in Kentish Town.

| support this application.

Adam Leys
55 Willes Road London NW5 3DN



